
Upcoming GWAE Sessions:  Release of the New Daily TAS Balance Report

We are excited to announce the release of the new Daily TAS Balance Report, a significant milestone by the Department of Treasury in direct support of Executive Order 14249, Protecting America’s Bank Account Against Fraud Waste and Abuse.
This report has been designed to enhance federal financial management by providing daily insights into Treasury Account Symbol (TAS) balances at the transaction level. With this tool, agencies will have greater visibility and more timely information to make informed decisions, improve operational efficiency, and strengthen fiscal accountability.
We are committed to ensuring a smooth roll-out of this report and to supporting you in leveraging its full potential. The report will be available the week of April 14th. The Bureau of the Fiscal Service (Fiscal Service) will host information sharing sessions on the following dates and times to cover additional details, including user instructions and implementation timelines. Fiscal Service will utilize its various government-wide mailing lists to send a solicitation for registration.

1. April 22nd 9:00AM – 10:00AM EST - https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/50470523-a522-4ddd-a745-ba79e8b14e61@0d69cd8a-9e12-4d21-95f0-b4406e06710a
1. April 23rd 11:00AM – 12:00PM EST - https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/01944b7d-dc75-4ce4-b185-4964d82c62c2@0d69cd8a-9e12-4d21-95f0-b4406e06710a
1. April 24th 3:00PM – 4:00 PM EST - https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/712a1812-3b37-459b-8309-43710342c381@0d69cd8a-9e12-4d21-95f0-b4406e06710a

The report will be accessible through Connect.gov via a permission-based collaboration space. Please note that accessing Connect.gov requires an active MAX.gov account. If you do not currently have a MAX.gov account, we encourage you to register as soon as possible to ensure uninterrupted access to this valuable resource. Users requiring access to this data can request access to the collaboration space via the link: https://community.connect.gov/x/q5n6n.
Thank you for your continued dedication to advancing transparency and efficiency in federal financial operations. Your feedback and collaboration will be invaluable as we work to optimize this resource. Should you have any immediate questions or require further information, please email dailytasbalancereport@fiscal.treasury.gov.
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